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The EA Process

The National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) 
guides the Environmental Assessment.

The Low Altitude Tactical Navigation (LATN) Draft 
Environmental Assessment (EA) will analyze the following 
resource areas to determine the potential environmental 
consequences of the Air Force’s proposal to establish a LATN 
area for various types of C-130 and CV-22 Osprey aircrews.

 Airspace Operations
 Airspace Management,   
 Noise, Air Quality, and   
 Safety (ground and air)

 Biological Resources
 Terrestrial, Wetland, and  
 Freshwater aquatic   
 Communities,    
 Threatened    
 and Endangered,   
 and Special Status   
 Species.

 Cultural Resources
 Archaeological,    
 Architecture,    
 Native American, and   
 Traditional Resources

 Human Resources
 Land Use, Recreation,   
 Visual Resources,   
 Socioeconomics,   
 and Environmental Justice

Your comments will help shape the proposal 
and focus the environmental analysis.

Please submit written comments before 
October 4, 2010 or for general

information contact:

Cannon AFB Public Affairs
110 E Sextant, Suite 1150
Cannon AFB NM  88103

Phone: (575) 784-4131, Fax: (575) 784-7412
Email:  27SOWpublicaffairs@cannon.af.mil

Your involvement and input are
essential to the environmental process.


